
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF NEWARK VALLEY 

Notice of Hearing upon 2015 Preliminary Budget 

 

 Please take notice, that the Preliminary Budget of the Town of Newark Valley for the 

fiscal year beginning January 1, 2015 has been completed and filed in the office of the Town 

Clerk, located at the Town Office Facility, 109 Whig Street, Newark Valley, NY, where it is 

available for inspection during daily office hours of Monday – Thursday, 10 A.M. to 1 P.M.  

 Further notice is, hereby given that the Town Board of the Town of Newark Valley 

will meet and review said Preliminary Budget and hold a Public Hearing therein in the “Lena 

Terpenning Bushnell Room” located at the Town Office Facility, 109 Whig Street, Newark 

Valley, NY at 7:00 P.M. on the 5th day of November, 2014 and that at such hearing, any 

person may be heard in favor of or against any item or items therein contained. 

 Pursuant to Section 108 of the Town Law the proposed salaries of the following 

elected Town Officials are hereby specified as follows, 

                                   Supervisor         $ 12,860.00      

          Town Justice (2)    $  8,147.00 each 

                                 Councilmen (4)    $  3,965.25 each   

                                 Town Clerk         $ 14,447.00      

             Highway Superintendent         $ 52,500.00 

The November 4, 2014 Work Session has been cancelled. 
By Order of the Newark Valley 
Town Board 
Stuart Yetter, Jr. 
Supervisor 


